
April 6, 2022 

 

 

Mr. Ferdinand Alido 

Navistar, Inc. 

2701 Navistar Dr. 

Lisle, IL 60532 

 

Subject:     Extension of  Infiltration Temporary Exemption Request for Former Navistar/RMG Foundry 

                  1401 Perkins Avenue 

                  Waukesha, WI 53186 

                  BRRTs #: 02-68-098404, FID #: 268005430 

 

 

 

Dear Mr. Alido: 

 

This letter is written on behalf of the Wisconsin  Department of Natural Resources (DNR) to grant an extension to 

complete injection work at the subject location. A Ch. NR 140.28 temporary exemption request was approved on 

March 27, 2020, for 2 years to pilot test the injection of a chemical oxidant (Sodium Persulfate) into the 

groundwater. A WPDES permit was granted on June 29, 2018, and this is valid until June 30, 2023. 

 

The DNR hereby grants an extension to inject Sodium Persulfate into the groundwater under the same conditions  

which the temporary infiltration request was granted. The extension request is granted for a period of one year from 

the date of this extension request. 

 

If you have any questions concerning this temporary injection extension request, please contact me at 414.208.5874.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Binyoti F. Amungwafor 

 

Hydrogeologist 

 

 

CC:  Joshua D. Davenport, KPRG, joshuad@kprginc.com  
        Drews, Mark D, DNR <Mark.Drews@wisconsin.gov 

        Brian Austin, DNR, Drinking and Groundwater Program - Brian.Austin@wisconin.gov   

        Bill Phelps, DNR, Drinking and Groundwater Program - William.Phelps@wisconsin.gov 

        Hartsook, Bryan D, DNR <Bryan.Hartsook@wisconsin.gov, 
        Case File #: 268005430 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

Tony Evers, Governor 
Preston D. Cole, Secretary 

 Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 

 

State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
101 S. Webster Street 
Box 7921 

Madison WI  53707-7921 

 dnr.wi.gov 
wisconsin.gov 
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